Mr Kempe

Thank you for your letter regarding the Loch Lomond and The Trossachs National Park Authority complaints internal audit.  You have raised some specific questions about the audit but I am not able to respond to such questions as internal auditor.  The internal audit was performed for the benefit of Loch Lomond and The Trossachs National Park Authority as part of the internal audit plan, in accordance with the scope of work agreed with the audit committee.  Please would you direct correspondence to the National Park Authority.  I appreciate you are seeking answers to specific questions but my role as internal auditor is to report to the audit committee.

Kind regards
Andy Shaw
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Letter for your attention attached, Regards, Nick Kempe

